
New KidsMatter  

Transition Resources for Families             

Parents will be able to access more support for children starting school in 2014 with the launch of KidsMatter’s 
Starting School campaign. 

Research suggests that while many children make a smooth transition to primary school, about one in seven can 
experience difficulties such as separation anxiety and a reluctance to go to school. If not addressed, these problems 
can have ongoing academic and social implications for children in the future. 

The Starting School resources, comprising a series of online videos and easy-to-read information sheets, will help 
children transition successfully from home or an early childhood setting to primary school. 

To access the new Video resources clink on https://www.kidsmatter.edu.au/families/starting-

school 

To download videos onto your computer (to enlarge) 

1. Right click on image and scroll down to ‘Save video as ...’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Select where you wish to save the video on your computer and click on ‘save’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Return to your selected location and see the icon to click on – you are done!! 

https://www.kidsmatter.edu.au/families/starting-school
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